Site Council Meeting Notes August 21, 2025

Attended: Tammy Allen, Liz Elkins, Damian Crowson

Looking at our attendance for the new year, it is way up. As of right now, our attendance is at 568 students. A concern is having enough English segments in the master schedule. Jessica is working on that. Also, we are short chromebooks. Tracey is working on this with the Tech department.

The master calendar has been updated for the year. Every department was a part of the planning.

We have 2 job postings that have not been filled...Head baseball coach and ERC Assistant.

The custodians did a great job cleaning the school this summer. The campus looks amazing!!

Safety

- The AED machines have expired pads. They also need hand towels. Sam will be taking care of getting these supplies.
- Sam will be the Safety District Rep for the Hidden Valley Area.
- We need to enclose the area behind the woodshop/welding area. Quality Fence said they could install fencing, along with a gate, for \$2875. It was voted unanimously to get this done. Damian will contact them. Fencing to be installed August 29, 2025.

Veteran's Day Courtyard has had a major transformation. The landscape was completed this summer. The last phase is to get 6 new tables and 4 benches. We will get those sponsored to help with the costs. The tables will be ordered soon so they will be available for the one lunch. Also, a work order will be put in to install the flagpole. The VFW is going to come and teach some of our students the protocol of raising and lowering the flag.

We have gone to having 1 lunch period per day. This will help keep students out of the hallways during class time. The library and gym will be open to students after they have shown they got lunch. Ping pong tables will be ordered to help students keep busy. Also, the new tables for the courtyard will help with seating.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:45 am.